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Comments: Hello,

I am moving to Ennis at the end of the summer. I have begun riding in the Lionhead area alot in recent years as

well as helping with trailwork. I love riding in Lionhead and I know the community of Ennis and West Yellowstone

value it as one of the only areas with accesible singletrack to ride close. I think the majority, if not all mountain

bikers who ride in Lionhead respect the land, stay on trail and help rebuild deteriorated sections annually. It

would be a real shame to see this area taken away from us and please think about all the people that love this

area and use it to get away and do the things they love like riding bikes. Choose Alternative E and dont take

away land from two wheel recreators, we respect and value this land from the bottom of our hearts.

Please do the right thing,

Zach Scheunemann


